
Good morning 

I hope you are keeping warm this winter and have time to walk in the sunshine.

This letter goes to all our contacts.  If you are a member you would have just paid 
the subscription, if you would like to join Living Streets its only $5.

Do look at our Give Way campaign page and download and print the flyer for your 
friends.  Be the change you want to see and give way to people trying to cross the 
road.

Thanks for your attention.

Kind regards

Andy Smith, President.
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ABOUT LIVING STREETS AOTEAROA

Living Streets Aotearoa is the national organization promoting walking-friendly 
communities. You can find out more about us at www.livingstreets.org.nz.

We send these occasional e-bulletins to keep you informed because we understand 
you have an interest in walking. You can unsubscribe from future emails to this list: 
Please remove me from the Bulletin e-list 

You can also opt out of this and ALL future emails from us: Please don't mail me 
again

Living Streets Aotearoa
PO Box 25424
Wellington, WGN 6146
New Zealand
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